
 
MEMORANDUM 
 

To:   Central Nine Governing Board 
From:   Dr. Kovach, Director 
Date:   October 6, 2022 
RE:  Personnel Recommendations: 
   
Resignation(s): 

 

• Derrick Hartman, School Resource Officer, submitted his resignation effective September 
30, 2022. 

 
New Hire(s): 
 

• It is recommended to hire Caleb Elliott as the School Resource Officer.  Mr. Elliott will be 
hired at the base salary of $47,000 at the prorated daily rate of $254.05 beginning on his 
first day of employment (to be determined).   Benefits package available.  

 
 


